
Recently, Sycamore Canyon Academy ushered in the Autumn season by hosting their first annual 
Harvest Festival. The day—meant to foster positive relationships between Sycamore Canyon staff 
and students—included a wide variety of fun and festive activities.  A local vendor provided the 
trappings of an obstacle course and two huge “hamster balls” that students used to roll around the 
campus.  Activities also included a cupcake walk as well as games hosted in the on-site chapel.

The festival also included a barbecue lunch (prepared by SCA Dining Hall staff), cotton candy, pop-
corn and sno-cones enjoyed by all on the “mush ball field.” As the festival came to a close, it was 
apparent by the large smiles of staff and students that the day had been a success. Sycamore Canyon 
is looking forward to celebrating the holiday season with its first annual Winter Festival.  


